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Texas Board of Medical Radiologic Technology suspends San Antonio MRT (Martinez) 

 
On March 1, 2017, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Board of Medical Radiologic Technology 
temporarily suspended, with notice, the Texas medical radiologic technologist license of 
Vanessa Ann Martinez, MRT, after determining her continuation in the practice of medical 
radiologic technology poses a continuing threat to public welfare. The suspension was effective 
immediately. 
 
The Board panel found that Ms. Martinez is impaired due to alcohol and opioid dependence, 
and has failed to comply with any Board request for drug treatment, testing or monitoring. 
 
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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